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Message from the Officer in Charge of UNMIK

on the occasion of Bajram.

PRISTINA – The Officer in Charge of UNMIK Mr. Robert E. Sorenson issued the following statement on the occasion of Bajram:

“On behalf of the Special Representative of the Secretary-General, Mr. Zannier and UNMIK, I would like to wish all Muslims in Kosovo a joyous and festive Bajram.

As you come together as a community to strengthen friendship and family ties, I extend my warmest wishes to all the communities that compose Kosovo’s rich cultural mosaic.  May this Bajram bring health and prosperity to all of you.”

